
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Sabrina Sternschuss, Mid Atlantic Regional Director  
Date:  02/26/2021  
Subject: NADE Mid-Atlantic Committee Mid-Year Report 
 
 
 
These last few months have been extremely difficult on the Mid-Atlantic Region.   Not only has 
our region experienced a huge decline in members who renewed, but we have also had trouble 
with regard to acclimating to the telework environment. 
 
At this time, the only notation that can be made at this time regarding activity is the Washington, 
DC chapter.  Although this chapter continues to be in recruitment mode, our efforts of building 
the chapter has been stagnate due to the struggles of not being in the office.  The executive 
officers are continuing to meet in an attempt to figure out ways of re-engaging both the active and 
non-active members, in addition to the office.  While the in the past, CADE has always been 
involved in several philanthropic events, the nationwide pandemic has affected our ability 
perform these activities as well.   
 
 The West Virginia Chapter (WADE) was unresponsive to my attempts of a status update.   
 
The Delaware Chapter (DADE) was unresponsive to my attempts of a status update.   
 
The Maryland Chapter (MADE) was unresponsive to my attempts of a status update.   
 
The Virginia Chapter (VADE) was unresponsive to my attempts of a status update.   
 
The state of Pennsylvania has gained two members this year, however, was unresponsive to my attempts of 
a status update.   


